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Dear parents and children,

2013 summer holiday is over and we will see each other on Monday 2nd September to celebrate the beginning of the school year 2013/2014.
Important information: 

2.9.
 
- 8.00 - 8.45
- Opening ceremony of the new school year 2013/2014 




  (Care Centre does not operate)

2. 9.  

- Parents´ - Teacher Meeting 1.E, 16.00
3. 9. - 6. 9.
- 8.00 - 11.40
- classes shortened (Care Centre operates)



( Different timetable for first week in 1.E:
3.9. until 9.40, 









4. 9. until 10.45, 









5.9. until 11.40)

3. 9.
  
2.E1
- Class trip „to Zbuj“ (in case of a nice weather) 

od 9. 9.
- Lessons according to the timetable, no afterschool activities yet



(Care Centre operates)

10. 9. - 11. 9.
- Afterschool activities enrolment. Sign up available from Tuesday, 3pm.  
10. 9.

- Parents´ - Teacher Meeting for 2nd – 9th grade, 4pm (2E1 – meeting 

earlier, at 2pm!)
10. 9.  
  4. E 
- „The Four Leaf Clover Steps In“ – Puppet Theatre of Ostrava
10. 9. 
  3. E
- Beginning of swimming lessons – 8.00 
16. 9. 
  1. E
- Taking photographs of 1st graders

17. 9.   2. E1,2 – „Ferda the Ant“ – theatre performance at DKMO 
25. 9.    4. E   - 8.00 – 12.45 – Traffic playground for children 
Care Centre:

Care Centre is available from 3rd September. Due to limited capacity – children from 4th and 5th grade will be accepted only exceptionally and on parents request. The request has to include serious reasons for the need of using the Care Centre. All applications needs to be handed over to Ms Martina Vobecká. 

School Canteen:


School canteen operates from 2nd September. On Monday 2.9. – the lunches will be served from 9am already. Information regarding the payment is available on the school website.

Various:

· All important information about our school, regular newsletters, various forms, photos and others – are being continuously updated on our school website: http://www.zsostrcilova.cz/anglicka/
· During this month - there will be placed a „Confidence Box“ on our 4th floor.

· We would like to remind you the system of cards, which you need to use to prove yourself when you want to go through the reception (more information at the parents meeting). Accompanying children up to the 4th floor (both in the morning and in the afternoon) is allowed only to parents of children from 1st grade. Any other visits must  be notified in advance. Visitors must follow the headteacher´s Regulation for Entering the Building (children´s safety is a priority)

· All classes will soon get the timetable, the information about various planned school events and the offer of afterschool activities 

· Should you have some interesting ideas to improve learning at our school, let us know! You can contact your class teacher or go straight to Head Teacher For Bilingual Classes – Ms. Hanka Foltová (foltova@zs-ostrcil.cz or faera@seznam.cz)

We wish a cheerful start of the school year and lots of success in the studies to all children!

We look forward to another cooperation with you, dear parents!

We look forward to you all!

your teachers

Ostrčilova Bilingual School
